Bonilla &
Berlanga
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(A Professional Corporation)
Attorneys At Law

Mr. Gilbert Ortiz
Rt. 1, Box 310R
San Benito, TX 78586

Dear Gilbert:

April 29, 1988

I acknowledge receipt of your recent letter. I am not always in the
office when you call. Furthermore, I am sometimes on the phone when you
call. I have never refused to take your call. In fact, I called you
during the week of April 19th and no one answered at the phone number you
had left with me.

Please know that I want to do what I can to help you even though I
have already discharged my vesponsibilities. The fact that I represented
you in your worker's compensation claim does not mean that I have to
continue to represent you forever on this claim. I am, however, doing
what I can to assist you with the problem you are having. Enclosed you
will please find a copy of a letter that I have written in your behalf.
As soon as I have further word I will get back in touch with you.

Thank you very much. /

TB/gy

William David Bonilla
Tony Bonilla
Ruben Bonilla, Jr.
Mary Helen Berlanga
David Bontlla
Jon Bonilla
Vaughn Westheimer
Celeste E. Scalise Boyd
Donald R. Stowe
Randy Mack
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